
Memo 
To: Concord City Councilors 

From: Todd Fabian 

  

Date: March 16, 2015 

Re: Library:  Live Music on the  Lawn Series  

  

Dear Members of the City Council, 

Last summer the Library conducted a summer concert series entitled “Live Music on the 
Lawn”, that was held on the grounds of the Library.  The concerts were well received by the 
community and we’d like to grow the event a little bit this summer by adding some food 
vendors and making it safer for more families to attend by closing a section of Prince Street.  
We received a grant from the Library Foundation for these concerts that also includes hiring a 
police officer for the duration of each event. 

Can we close the section of Prince Street, 4-9pm, from the Green Street intersection to the 
City Auditorium and Library parking lot?  We have spoken to the City Auditorium to find dates 
that didn’t overlap with programming.  There are four weeknight evening dates that the 
concerts are planned and they are: Tuesday June 16th, Tuesday June 30th, Wednesday July 
29th, and Tuesday August 11th. 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Todd Fabian 
Director 
Concord Public Library 

 


